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<aforer@yorku.ca> Fri., Oct. 25, 2019 at 2:25 p.m.
To: gayatri acharya <gayatri.acharya65@gmail.com>
Cc: Eleni Fegaras <efegaras@my.yorku.ca>

Dear Gayatri Acharya

Thank you for your letter dealing with potential volunteer research in my lab. 
I have a small lab, and we have many more projects to do than we have total
hours (from all of us) to do them in and I would be happy to discuss with you  
the possibilities we have for research projects. You live in Toronto, and York is
on the subway line, so if you would be able to visit my lab we can find some  
time that the three of us (you, me and Eleni Fegaras, a PhD student) can meet  
to discuss. 

arthur forer 
[Quoted text hidden]
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